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29th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Imperial War Museum North Visit- 20th May 2022 
 

Our topic for the summer Term is ‘A voyage of discovery….’ Through this and over the next 
term we will be looking at how the events of World War 2 changed people’s everyday lives at 
home. To help deepen the children understanding of key aspects of war and its effects we 
have planned a visit to the Imperial War Museum North at Salford Quays in Manchester. We 
will spend the day looking around the museum in our class groups to see what we can find 
out and learn from what is there. It is a great opportunity to see the exhibits first hand and 
to experience the hourly shows that focus on some of the wider aspects of conflict. 

 
We will depart from school at 9:30am and return back to school at the end of day. If there is 
any delay due to traffic on our journey back to school, the office will let parents know via  text 
or tweet. 

 
The children will need to wear their school uniform. They will also need a packed lunch in a 
plastic bag that can be thrown away and a refillable water bottle, or you can order a packed 
lunch in advance from School Spider for £2.34. This must be ordered by Monday 9th May. 

 
The total cost of this educational visit is £5.00, subsidised by the PTA and covers your child’s 
transportation and insurance costs – entry to the museum itself is free. 

 
The school believes wholeheartedly in the value of these experiences and subsidises 
whenever possible to ensure that these opportunities are accessible and affordable to all. 
However, the school seldom has the financial resources to pay the full costs. Consequently, 
a voluntary contribution is normally requested from parents/carers. Please note that without 
all such voluntary contributions, this visit may have to be cancelled.  Please make payments 
through ParentPay by Monday 9th May 2022. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Kenyon, Miss Clark & Mr Green  

 
 
 
 


